
Using Images of Children 

Occasionally, we may take photographs of the children at our Club. We may use these 
images in the printed publications that we produce, as well as on our website. We may also 
make video or webcam recordings for cup final matches, festivals and presentations, or 
other educational use. 

From time to time, our club may be visited by the media who will take photographs or film 
footage of a visiting dignitary or other high profile event. Players will often appear in these 
images, which may appear in local or national newspapers, or on televised news 
programmes. 

To comply with the Data Protection Act 1998 we need your permission before we can 
photograph or make any recordings of your child. 

Conditions of Use 

1) The Membership Application form is valid for the period of time your child attends the 
Club. 

2) Please contact the Club at any time if you wish to withdraw your consent. 

3) We will not use the personal details or full names of any child or adult in a photographic 
image on video, on our website in any of other printed publications. 

4) We will not include personal e-mail or postal addresses, or telephone or fax numbers on 
video, on our website, or in other printed publications. 

5) If we use photographs of individual players, we will not use the name of that child in the 
accompanying text or photo caption. 

6) If we name a player in the text, we will not use a photograph of that child to accompany 
the article. 

9) We will only use images of children who are suitably dressed, to reduce the risk of such 
images being used inappropriately. 

By signing the Membership Application form you are consenting to the following: 

1. We may use your child’s photograph in League Registrations and the Clubs printed 
publications that we produce for promotional purposes. 

2. We may use your child’s image on our website. 

3. We may record your child’s image on video or webcam. 

4. You are happy for your child to appear in the media, e.g. if a newspaper photographer or 
television film crew attend an event. 

Please note that websites can be viewed throughout the world and not just in the United 
Kingdom where UK law applies 


